
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
 
Before we break for the Easter, we would like to 

update you on the progress of the trial and our 
plans for PROHIBIT-ICH.   

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the 
Training Day!  

We had representatives from nearly all 
participating sites. It was lovely meeting you 

all! 

LET’S GET STARTED 

We are excited to get this trial up and running this year and we would like to thank you again for your 

continued help and support!  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Shahena Butt  David Werring      Peter Rothwell                Louise Silver 

Study Co-ordinator  Chief Investigator      Co-Chief Investigator          Research co-ordinator 
              

 

THANK YOU FOR COMING!! 

UPDATE:  

 13 centres have been invited to 

participate in PROHIBIT-ICH 

 Imaging and blood pressure lowering 

protocols have been finalised 

 The study protocol and supporting 

documents are being reviewed by R&D 

for provisional sponsorship  

 A successful training day took place in 

Oxford on Tuesday 13th March  

  

OUR AIMS:  

 Obtain Ethical approval in April 2018 

 Send a ‘site pack’ to the participating 

sites, containing the protocol and all 

supporting documents  

 Finalise contracts with the sites  

 Carry out remote site-initiation visits 

beginning in May 2018 

 First patient recruitment in Summer 2018! 

 

START RECRUTING IN SUMMER 2018 

EASTER GREETINGS! 


